
 

Lloyd D. Watnik 
We Understand Government  

http://www.lloydwatnik.com 

7487 Margerum Avenue 
San Diego, CA 92120 
Phone 619-857-5207 
Fax  619-582-9993 

 
 

 

Newsletter for December 2018 

The budget bill must pass by Friday or many federal agencies will close. 

I believe they will pass something. It will probably have a 1.9% increase 

in salary for Federal Employees. Retirees under CSRS will get a 2.8% 

increase and FERS will receive 2% 

I doubt that Medicare and Social Security will change. I will keep you 

posted. 

It was a good year for Government Benefits Consulting. We hope yours 

was also good. 

We wish everybody a joyous Hanukah, a merry Christmas and a great 

New Year. It is our pleasure to meet with the participants in our 

lectures. Looking forward to meeting our friends. 


